
 

Park Board Meeting: May 6, 2024 

NOTICE of MOTION 
Submitted at the Board meeting held on April 22, 2024 

 
Removal of Cyclist Barriers and Implementation of Signage for Seawall Safety 
 
Submitted by: Commissioner Digby 
 
WHEREAS 

1. The Seawall at Lumberman's Arch and Third Beach is a cherished recreational area 
for pedestrians, cyclists, and other visitors alike; 
 

2. The current cyclist barriers along the Seawall pose accessibility concerns and inhibit 
the smooth flow of pedestrian and cyclist traffic; and 
 

3. Alternative measures such as signage and pavement markings can effectively 
communicate guidelines for safe cycling behavior. 

 
THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED THAT the Vancouver Park Board directs staff to 
 

A. Take immediate action to remove the cyclist barriers along the Seawall at 
Lumberman's Arch and Third Beach; 

 
B. Walking speed in crowded or high-traffic section; 

 
C. Engage with stakeholders, including cyclists and local community members, to 

ensure that the new measures effectively balance the needs of all Seawall user; and 
 

D. Report back on the effectiveness of these measures six months following 
implementation and recommend any necessary adjustments to further improve 
safety and usability along the Seawall. 

 
 


